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LETTER DATED 24 JUNE 1998 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY
COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 22 June 1998
(S/1998/563) concerning your intention to appoint Lieutenant-Colonel
Graeme Roger Williams (New Zealand) as the next Chief Military Observer of the
United Nations Mission of Observers in Prevlaka has been brought to the
attention of the members of the Security Council. They agree with the intention
contained in your letter.

(Signed ) António MONTEIRO
President of the Security Council

-----

98-17962 (E) 240698


